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September 14, 2017

Via Email: ccarranco@carranco-lawson.com and Hand-Delivery
Mr. Rosendo Carranco

Laredo Lomas Properties, Ltd.

6553 Star Court

Laredo, Texas 78041

Re: “Former Hospital Building, 1500 Logan”: LHA-City Joint Site Analysis

Dear Mr. Carranco,
Attached is the draft of the Memorandum of Understanding for your review.

The LHA Board of Commissioners has not authorized that the site analysis take place; however, it is
important that before this item be presented for action that you approve the form and agree to terms
therein.

Please reply as soon as possible, but no later than 15 calendar days from the date of this letter so that
this item can be placed on the agenda for consideration at a future meeting of the Board of
Commissioners.

If you have questions, please contact me via email or telephone at (956) 722-4521.
Sincerely,

AU Ot 2{

Melissa Ortiz
Interim/Acting Executive Director

Cc: Via Email
Jose L. Ceballos, Chairman, LHA Board of Commissioners,
Cynthia Collazo, Deputy City Manager, City of Laredo



